
From: Agency Support [mailto:AgencySupport@WillistonFinancial.com]  

Sent: Friday, May 04, 2012 7:22 AM 
To: Agency Support 

Subject: GA CPL Changes - immediate action required 
Importance: High 

 

To all WFG National Title Insurance Company GA Agents: 

 

In the very near future, we will be making some changes to the Georgia Closing Protection Letter on the 

CPL Generator that will require you to select a GA attorney from a drop down box to appear on the 

CPL.  You will not be able to produce a GA CPL without selecting an attorney from the dropdown. 

 

The dropdown is specific to your Agency and will contain only those attorneys that you are associated 

with. 

 

Therefore, it is very important that you reply to this email with all attorneys you currently work with 

relative to the disbursement of funds involving GA property. 

 

Please send the attorney’s name, the name of the firm and the firm’s address and telephone number. 

 

It is imperative that you reply with at least one firm or attorney by Monday 5/7/2012 or you will not 

be able to produce GA CPLs. 

 

Please let us know of any questions or concerns relative to this request. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Agency Support 
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